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Enforcement of ag-gag laws serve only to benefit industry while infringing on our right to free 

speech. The public expects full transparency from industry, enacting this bill will eliminate non bias 

investigations. There are very serious abuse and cruelty being exposed by this footage that is at 

greater need of being addressed. 


